
 

 
 
 

27th November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
  
We have an exciting opportunity available for you to take your family to experience live sport. Bristol 
Rovers Football Club have invited Bannerman Road to be their guests at The Memorial Stadium, Filton 
Avenue, Horfield, Bristol when The Gas Girls versus Abdingdon Untied. The game will be played on 
Sunday 5th January 2025. It is scheduled to kick off at 2pm. 
  
If you would like to attend this fixture please message Sarah Hackett sarah.hackett@brc.e-act.org.uk 
state your child’s name, class and how many children’s/adult tickets you would like for this event. All 
tickets are free to Bannerman Road pupils and their families. 
  
Any questions please don’t hesitate to contact. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Sarah Hackett 


